
 

U.S. Department    Region IV   
Of Transportation      
  
Federal Transit  
Administration 
 
January 7, 2015 
 
Pam Reitz 
Grants Manager 
Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) 
3201 Scherer Drive 
St. Petersburg, FL 33716 
 
Re: Title VI Program Concurrence – Recipient ID No. 1080 
 
Dear Ms. Reitz, 

This letter is to confirm that we received the Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority’s (PSTA) Title 
VI Program submitted on November 25, 2014.  This submission replaces the Title VI Program 
that was set to expire on January 31, 2015.  This Title VI Program submission is required 
pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964; Title 49, Chapter 53, Section 5332 of the 
United States Code; and the Federal Transit Administration’s (FTA) Circular 4702.1B, “Title VI 
Program Guidelines for Federal Transit Administration Recipients,” effective October 1, 2012. 
 
We have reviewed PSTA’s complete information and determined that the Title VI Program and 
documentation meet the requirements set out in the FTA’s Title VI Circular 4702.1B.  Please 
plan to submit an updated Title VI Program by December 1, 2017 by attaching it to your 
Recipient Profile in FTA’s TEAM-Web.  Your Title VI Program will expire 60 days after the 
due date, on January 31, 2017.  If we have not received required information by the time your 
Title VI Program expires, the PSTA may experience delays in processing grants or draw-down 
restrictions. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing cooperation in meeting all of the FTA civil rights program 
requirements.  A copy of this letter has been attached to your Recipient Profile in TEAM.   
Please contact me at (404) 865-5471 or at Carlos.Gonzalez3@dot.gov for any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carlos A. Gonzalez 
Regional Civil Rights Officer 
 
 
cc:  Bradford Miller, CEO, Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (Electronic) 
 Dr. Yvette G. Taylor, Regional Administrator, FTA Region IV (Electronic) 
 Monica McCallum, Regional Division Chief, FTA Civil Rights (Electronic) 

230 Peachtree Street, N.W. 
Suite 1400 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
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